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Another Great Week at Fishergate: Hard Work and Support All Around 

It’s been another fantastic week at Fishergate, where our children continue to shine through their 
hard work and the incredible support they show for each other. The way in which the children 
support one another is a pleasure to see.  It’s not just about academic success—it’s about the 
friendships they build and the positive environment they create together. The respect and 
encouragement that fills Fishergate make it such a wonderful place to learn and grow. 

Thank you to our Francesca and Alison for organising the preloved uniform collection swap this 
week. What a great way to pick up gently used pieces and help reduce waste—plus, it's always 
wonderful to see our school family helping one another in this way. 

Thank you for being a part of what makes Fishergate so special! 
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DATES 

 

Weds 27th – KS2 reading 
workshop for parents  

 

The calm before the 
Christmas Storm!!  

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

Cake Sale Last Week 
Well done to Year groups 1 & 2, on raising a magnificent £74.25 from 
their generous class cake donations. Thank you to everyone who 
supported by buying a sweet treat! 
The final cake sale this term will be Early Years on Friday 29th 
November. Please come along and support these sales. 
 
We have a number of Christmas events coming up. If you can 
volunteer any time to the dates shown below, please send an 
email to friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com   
 
Donations Day - Wednesday 4th December, 9am - 11am:  
6 more parent helpers needed to help sort, group and ticket donations 
ready for the school fair on Friday 6th.  
 
School Christmas Fair Friday 6th December, 1.15pm  - 5.30pm: 
15 parent helpers to help set, and/or help on a stall, refreshments, 
crafts, raffle tickets, tidy away. These events rely on volunteers to help 
- please support this merry event! 
 
School Christmas Shop 11th/12th December, 9am - 3pm: 
6 parent helpers are needed at the children’s Christmas shop. Four 
people managing the shop (and customers!) and two people leading 
the groups of children from their classes.  
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PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – This week in Early years we have loved reading a selection of Paddington books and been 

making marmalade sandwiches. In the forest, we were spotting new signs of winter and found out 

we all have dragon breath when our bodies are warmer than the air outside.    

 

Year 1/2 - Key Stage 1 have been continuing their Julia Donaldson Talk4Writing with work on 
‘Zog’ and ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’. We are also in full swing with preparations for the Christmas 
show and thanks to Mrs Renny for conducting a fantastic writing workshop for parents this 
week. 

Year 3/4 – In Yr 3/4 this week, we have been planning and have started writing our non-chronological 

reports on Stonehenge. This will be quite teacher led but the next report will be all about teeth which 

they will write more independently using their science knowledge. 

 

Y5/6 - We have started our cam toys in DT and the children worked so supportively to help each 

other measure and saw their wood. And feel free to come up after school any night and read your 

child's terrific Viking myth! 

 

                                                                            


